
Dear Young Lasallians Dream Team, 

On behalf of the Young Lasallians team, we would like to thank you for your participation, 
engagement and presence in last week’s Mid-Year Formation. Hearing about all the ministry, work 
and adventures you have been involved in whilst seeing the level of interaction as one big Lasallian 
community has been a definite highlight of our year.  

Around the Grounds 

 Dougie: went straight back into work upon returning to PNG. He has been heavily involved in 
the National Teachers Gathering. Prayers for him and the team that they may rest and 
recuperate on what was a large scale gathering.  

 Brisbane/ Melbourne: prayers go to Damian, Pat and Caleb as they start term 3 this week. 

 WYD: once again prayers and well wishes to all in our team who are leaving this week for 
WYD. We cannot wait to hear all about your pilgrimage once you return. Safe travels to 
Richie, Holly, Seb and Steph. They will be joining in the international WYD gathering with 
Antoine Beland and Br. Robert Schieler in Poland. It promises to be one of the largest 
gatherings of Lasallians from across the globe.  

 Amanda: is returning home from America next week for a short stay before flying to 
Brisbane the next day to visit SCCC. She will be back in the office in 2 weeks. 

 Br Rehman: has just returned from Thailand where he attended the Young Brothers retreat. 

 Phil & Jordy: will be in the office this week and next. Our next booked retreats are St Bede’s 
Year 11 retreats 

 
Communication 

During Formation you all agreed that communication between the YMs needs to improve. This is a 
shared responsibility that we must take up individuals and make the effort to contact each other. 
“Pre-prepare” for this before the busyness of uni and work converge by putting reminders in your 
calendar to make contact with each other. We will check your progress on this later in the year. This 
communication is important in creating that team feel and also when it comes to sharing ideas and 
resources.  

Moving forward 

As Term 3 begins and your university timetables come out could you all please send us through what 
days of the week you plan on working. This will allow us to put together a document we will share 
with you, outlining what days everyone works. 

St John Baptist De La Salle, pray for us 

Live Jesus in our hearts, forever. 

The Young Lasallians Team. 

 
 
 


